Tun Hussein Onn Branch

RELOCATION NOTICE!

Dear Valued Customers,
Kindly note that our Tun Hussein Onn branch will be relocated to the following
address beginning 24" March 2025.

Branch Relocation Map & Info
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We apologise for any inconvenience caused and look forward
to your continuous support.

For any enquiries, please contact our Customer Service Hotline at
03-6419 5003.



